
El  Dorado  County  emergency
medical workers recognized
Paramedics,  emergency  medical  technicians,  firefighters  and
base hospital medical staff in El Dorado County are being
recognized this week as part of National Emergency Medical
Services Week, May 16–22.

Each year in El Dorado County more than 14,000 calls for
emergency  medical  assistance  are  received  through  the  911
system.  The  local  EMS  system  is  highly  collaborative  and
includes: the 911 system, dispatch centers, first responders,
paramedic ambulances, air ambulances, acute care hospitals,
trauma centers and medical oversight by the local EMS Agency.

The EMS Agency is providing special recognition this year to
the  emergency  medical  staff  from  the  two  base  station
hospitals in El Dorado County, Barton Memorial Hospital and
Marshall Medical Center. Individuals to be recognized include
Medical Director Dr. Lars Ensign and EMS Coordinator Karla
Peterson of Barton Memorial Hospital, and Medical Director Dr.
Juliet La Mers, past Medical Director Dr. Ben Housel and EMS
Coordinator Michele Williams of Marshall Medical Center.

For more information about the EMS Agency or the EMS System in
El Dorado County click here.
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